
 Confederation Park Elementary PAC Agenda 
Location:  Library  
Date:  February 19th, 2025 
*Time: 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm 
Facilitators:  Shaen Golden     ConfedParkPAC@gmail.com 
 

Attendance:  
 

MEETING PROCEDURES 
6:30 pm The Confed community would like to acknowledge that we live, work, learn, and 

play on the unceded and traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy ̓əm (Musqueam), 
sḵwx ̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and sel̓íl̓witulh (Tsleil Waututh) people. 

Call to Order & Welcome Shaen Golden 
AGENDA ITEMS 
 Introductions by PAC Committee 

● Shaen Golden - Chair 
● Nancy O’Brien - Treasurer 
● Nicole Baldin - Vice-Chair 
● Tammie Aiwkehoe – Vice Chair Event Planning 
● Maite Mayeta Cumba - Secretary 

 

Shaen Golden 

 Principal’s Report 

 
Reg LaPlante 

 Chair update 
● Movie Update March 6th  = TBD movie “IF” if school has a 

license for this movie 
● Teacher Appreciation week  

 
Treasurer Update  

● Update on financial activity. 
● Musical in Spring -raffle, 50/50, rose sales 
● Square update 
● Teacher’s Wishlist, extra expenses for school activities 
● Pedalheads fundraiser for Spring break? 

 
Memory Book 

● Memory book: planning/inputting commences this month 
 

Shaen Golden  
 
 
 
 
Nancy O’Brien 
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Spirit Wear: 
● Update: Spirit Wear Merchandise now closed  

 
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES:  

● Memory Book Committee 
● Hot Lunches 
● Movie Nights 
● Popcorn Sales -possibly one in the Spring 2025 
● Purdy’s Chocolate Volunteer,  Easter 

 
 

DPAC Update: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kathleen 
Pennykid 

 Q & A from attendees: 
RESPONSE:  

Question:  
Response by: 

 Adjournment:   
 
Future PAC Meetings: 
February 19th, April 16th , May 21st We plan to hold meetings in person or online via Zoom. 
Watch for announcements to confirm. 

PAC minutes will be available on the school website under the Parent Information tab -
PAC minutes. 

Note: if your child is absent on a hot lunch day, please email us at 
confedparkpac@gmail.com and also make arrangements to pick-up their food. 
Unfortunately, we are unable to offer refunds.  

Email: ConfedParkPAC@gmail.com 
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